

Who: Boys and Girls ages 4-12 When: June 24-28, 9:00 AM - 12:15 PM

(Monday - Friday)

Where: Fairview Missionary Church

Cost: \$50 Sports Offered:

Team 45 (skill and movement activities for children ages 4 and 5)
Soccer (ages 6-12)
Basketball (ages 8-12)

Flag Football (boys ages 8-12) Cheering (girls ages 6-12)

Contact: Jessica Bonner 260-665-8402



Pick up a registration form from Miss Jessica's office.



Last year 30 FMC kids attended Camp Selah and had a blast! Several were able to attend due to the full and

partial scholarships many of you provided. This year you can give again and help families send a child to camp. By giving you will greatly bless a child and their family. The cost of camp ranges from \$85 up to \$220 depending on the week. Camp Selah is a camp of great fun with biblical values and teaching. Many kids choose to follow Christ at camp. By giving to the camp scholarship fund you are helping a child take their next step toward Jesus. Just place it in the an offering envelope marked "Camp Scholarship".



Ken Wertz, Ryan Bonner, Berry Miller and Dave Capkovitz

Join us May 18, 12:30 pm at Zollner Golf Course
for the Fairview Golf Scramble!

Sign up at the Connection Center!

HELLO. WE'RE BEAN AND BAILEY.



Right here at Fairview Missionary Church *Mother's Day*

May 12, 2013 9:00 and 10:30 am

Coming Up...

Pastor Norm will continue the topic of work:

- April 21 Making Wise Decisions At Work
- April 28 Standing Out At Work
- May 5 The Donny Riley family commissioning as they follow the call to serve as missionaries in the bush country of Liberia.
- May 19 Recognize Graduates, including high school and college, etc.

Fairview Missionary Church Welcomes You

A special welcome to our first time guests.

We invite you to go to the Guest Reception Center in the foyer to receive a special gift. Pastor Norm welcomes your response to your experience at FMC today. Contact him by e-mail: norm@fairview-missionary.org, land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN, 46703, or by phone: 665-8402.

April 14, 2013 VOL. XXXIX NO. 27

This Week at a Glance...

Sunday, April 14

9 & 10:30 am Worship Services

9 & 10:30 am Adult Small Churches - A list of Adult Small Churches and their locations is available at the

Connection Center.

9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School

9 & 10:30 am Teens Sunday School 1:30-3:00 pm **FMC 101** room \$101 (library)

3:30-5:00 pm FMC 201 room \$103/104

6:00 pm The Hill Ministry - Jake Shipe Speaking on a sermon series "Jesus Loves The Church - Foundations" All invited! Bridge Park on Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild Wings.

Monday, April 15

6:30 pm WOW (Women of Worth) -

Must have signed up by last Wednesday. In the gym

7:00 pm Prayer time at Jake and Amber Shipe's house, 712 Pine Run Drive, Angola, All invited.

<u>Tuesday, April 16</u>

6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.

All invited.

9 am-noon Ladies Scrabble Club room \$101 Call Vicki Sharp: 665-2013

Wednesday, April 17

5:30-6:30 pm Fairview Grill - In the gym

6:30-8:00 pm Fusion & The Edge (grades 6-12)

in the teen rooms

6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes. A list of classes is available at the Connection Center.

7:00 pm The Hill - wrapping up a Bible Study on the book of John. Located at Bridge Park on Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild Wings.

8:05-9:30 pm Worship Band and Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, April 18

9:30-11 am Young Moms/Kids Play Group Feel free to join them. Toddler room

Friday/Saturday, April 19 & 20

Teens over-night trip to the Creation Museum, 3 adults and 14 teens.

Friday, April 19

6 - 8:00 am Men's Bible Study, Fireside room

For more details about events listed in the bulletin, go to our web site: www.fairview-missionary.org

Children

Children's Ministries -

Nursery through 5th grade

Sundays 9 and 10:30 am, Wednesdays 6:45 pm

Where do my kids go on Sundays and Wednesdays?

Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across from the mailhoxes

Preschool - Children's Ministry hallway K-3rd grade - Kids worship room

4th & 5th grade - Room 120

(upper level of children's hallway)

Jessica Bonner, Director 419-889-7900



6th - 8th Grades



Sunday School 9:00 am In teen rooms above the gym. Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

9th - 12th Grades

Sunday School 9:00 am Wednesdays 6:45-8:00 pm * Game room opens 6 pm In teen rooms above the sanctuary.

Mark Compton, Leader

Joel and Karolyn Greenwood 260-668-6734

Events below are for both Fusion and The Edge!

Youth Group

- Wednesday, April 17, 6:30-8:00 pm
- Study of James
- Invite a friend!

Senior Night

- May 29th, 6:30-8:00 pm
- Snacks provided
- Please submit a baby picture ASAP!

Creation Museum Trip

- Friday & Saturday, April 19 & 20
- Cost: \$50 per person plus food money
- Leave church at 4 pm on Friday
- Get back Saturday night at 9 pm

Check web site for updates: www.fairview-missionary.org

Sermon Yotes

Pastor Norm Fuller • April 14, 2013

Making Wise Decisions at Work (Week 4)

Check the Bible Ask	
2. Get the Facts Ask	_
3. Ask for Advice Ask	
4. Set a Goal Ask	
5. Count the Lost Ask	
6. Plan for Problems Ask	
7. Face my Fears Ask	_
8. Step Out on Faith Ask	

Some of the Scriptures used to form this message:

Proverbs 2:6-7	Proverbs 20:18	Proverbs 29:25
Proverbs 28:26	Proverbs 24:6	Proverbs 3:5-6
Proverbs 13:16	Proverbs 17:24	Luke 14:28-29
Proverbs 18:13	Proverbs 4:25-27	
Proverbs 14:16	Proverbs 22:3	

Proverbs 22:3

A New Road To Membership at FMC

People ask us "How do I become a member of FMC?" By attending 3 classes - FMC 101, 201 and 301 and committing yourself to be involved in ministry that fits your spiritual giftedness.

Today, April 14 FMC 101 1:30 - 3:00 pm taught by Pastor Norm Today, April 14 FMC 201 3:30 - 5:00 pm taught by Pastor Joel Sunday, April 21 FMC 301 1:30 - 4:30 pm taught by Pastor Jake

Please sign up for any of these 3 classes at the Connection Center. If you have been to FMC 101 and not 201 or 301, just sign up for the class you need.

- In FMC 101 you will learn about the past, present and prayerful future of FMC, our beliefs, and you will meet the staff by video.
- In FMC 201 you will learn the steps to spiritual growth and about our missions and bridge events.
- In FMC 301 you will learn your spiritual gifts and how to Step Into Ministry at FMC.
- In the past there have been 4 classes we have streamlined this into 3 classes now with 201 and 401 materials combined into one class.



Men of Iron University Wednesdays, 6:45-8:00 pm, room S 105

April 17 - May 22: Bible study from "The Bible" TV miniseries (Paul Stepp)

Men's A-Teams

New A-Teams are being started the last week of April. A-Teams are groups of 4-6 men who regularly meet for fellowship, encouragement, support, growth and accountability.

Fact: FMC already has 16 A-Teams meeting. It's time for you to check it out!

For more details or to join a group, call Jeff Ervin, 260-312-5045 or Dave Bruns, 260-833-0694.

Fairview Golf Scramble

Saturday, May 18, 12:30 pm
At Zollner Golf Course,
Trine University
Shotgun Start
Cost: \$45 (includes dinner)
Sign up at the Connection Center.

Fairview Summer Golf League

Mondays beginning June 3 5:30 pm Watch for more details.

God has brought many new families to FMC in recent months. Because of this blessing, one of our biggest needs is connection opportunities to get to know others. With that goal in mind, Pastor Norm is seeking people who would like to provide summer connection opportunities at their home. The host chooses the date and menu. The church office will provide names of families to invite focusing on the age group you want to connect with.

This ministry opportunity starts NOW - not Memorial Day. Please contact the church office, 665-8402 or Pastor Norm, norm@fairview-missionary.org.

In the family...

Graduation Open House Taylor McDaniel

Saturday, May 4, 5-7 pm At Lake Missionary Church 9030 U.S. 20, Angola Please RSVP: Text or call Margie, 260-445-6474

Housing wanted for the Taylor University Bell Ringers Saturday night, April 27. They would need transportation to your house, breakfast Sunday morning and transportation back to FMC early Sunday morning. Please contact Cindy in the office, 665-8402.

Congratulations to Mike and Tami Mosier on the birth of their second daughter, Mylan Vi, last Sunday. She was 6 lb. 12 oz. and 19 1/2" long. Big sister, Laken, welcomed her home.

Our sympathy to Ron and Joeann Spade on the passing of Joeann's dad, Corbet Slone, April 5th. Preferred memorials are to Lutheran Life Villages in Kendallville.

Congratulations to Jake Shipe, our Director of Young Adult Ministry and Pastor of The Hill, on becoming a licensed minister in the Missionary Church. This is the first step toward ordination.

Update on Youth Pastor Search

The Youth Hiring Committee has selected a few individuals to interview out of the applications we received. We started the interviews last week and would appreciate your prayers as we seek God's person. Please pray for all those involved.



Shannon Martin

Monday, May 20 6:30 pm In the gym

Childcare available



More information coming next week. Sign up at the Connection Center.

Ladies Day Out 2013 Friday, June 21

At Gull Lake Ministries, Michigan Women of Royalty featuring
Sheri Rose Shepherd and
Heather Bays
Leave FMC at 6:30 am and return
to FMC approx. 5:00 pm
Cost: \$20 includes morning
coffee and pastries,
program and luncheon.
This will be a fun day out...
Don't miss it!
Tickets available at the
Connection Center - only 1 left.

Young Moms/Kids Play Group

Thursdays at 9:30 am
In the Toddler room at FMC
All moms and preschoolers invited!
Questions? Contact Amber Shipe:
574-315-7671

Baptism

Next Sunday, April 21
Pick up a form in the literature rack for more information.

FMC has an ongoing prayer that God will call people into full-time Christian service. The latest FMC person to follow the call is Donny Riley and family. Donny was raised up here at FMC and will be going to the bush country of Africa. The family commissioning service is Sunday, May 5. The Wordsower Mission where Donny and family will be working has just been given 1/2 acre of land with an unfinished building on it. They need \$15,000 to finish the building (more on this in next week's bulletin). We are asking God to supply the \$15,000 necessary to finish the building. Please prayerfully consider your part in this.



"S103-10:30"

Today and for 2 more weeks the "\$103-10:30" class is taught by Dr.

Leon Weaver (veterinarian). Leon and Nancy have been attending FMC since the fall of 2012. They were raised in a Mennonite church in Pennsylvania. The Weavers own and operate Bridgewater Farm (Montpelier, Ohio) and Bridgewater Indiana (about 4 miles east of the church). The two farms milk about 5,000 cows. Everyone is invited to attend this class that meets Sundays in room S103 at 10:30 am.

The Hill light up the darkness

Sundays, 7:00 pm - starting a sermon series called "Jesus Loves The Church" at The Hill. All invited.

Wednesdays, 7:00 pm -

Beginning this week the men will be doing a 10 week study called "Stepping Up: A Call to Courageous Manhood." Amber Shipe and Haley Shultz will be leading a separate study for the ladies.

The Hill is located at Bridge Park on Harcourt Road, behind Buffalo Wild Wings.

Join your friends for coffee, orange juice and donuts in the foyer before and/or after each service in the foyer.



- Warm weather is coming. We are looking for lawn workers.
 Just show up and see Mark.
 Can be Saturday work if you come on a weekday to get a list of things to do.
- ⇒ FMC is seeking a volunteer painter to paint rooms in the ministry house and the church.
 Please contact Mark, 665-8402.



Sale date Saturday, April 27 8:00 am - 11:30 am

Plastic bags needed, please put in box under the FMC mailboxes.



FMC Spring/Summer Sale - only 2 weeks away!

Lots of volunteer positions still available:

Monday - 22

Tuesday - 22

Wednesday - 7

Thursday - 8

Saturday - 36

Signup at the Connection Center for a 3 hour shift that works for you then you may shop at the Presale Friday evening! If you work two 3 hour shifts you can receive a pass for a friend to attend the Presale. If you work three or more 3 hour shifts your name will be entered in a drawing for a Resale gift certificate!

FMC College Scholarship

Remember the FMC College Scholarship deadline to have the bulk of the scholarship packet turned in is May 1st, that's only 2 1/2 weeks away. If students and parents want to take advantage of this great resource and opportunity please act soon. The scholarship packet can be turned in to the church office. To take advantage of the "Church Matching" portion of the scholarship you need to obtain those forms from your school and get them to the church office ASAP as most deadlines are June 1st. FMC needs to have those forms 3 weeks prior to the deadline so they can be filled out and turned in. If you have questions, please contact Jake Shipe, Director of Young Adult Ministries, 665-8402.

Encounter God

A Guide For Meeting God Daily In His Word. The April/May/June 2013 issue is available at the Connection Center for \$5.00. Through the Old Testament once and the New Testament twice in five years, reading 10-20 verses per day.

Fairview Family News

is the E-mail Newsletter that FMC sends out usually on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. To subscribe, go to our web site www.fairview-missionary.org

Taylor Ringers Handbell Ensemble



Performing a
variety of music
Saturday, April 27, 7:00 pm
And Sunday, April 28 Part of each service
9:00 and 10:30 am
13 students from Taylor University
using 100 bells!
Here at Fairview Missionary Church